
SGA - Middle/High School Valentine's Dance

Attention middle & high school students! SGA is thrilled to announce that we are hosting a Valentine's Dance,
or as we like to call it, the Cupid's Shuffle, on Saturday, February 15th! 

Grab your friends, pick out your best outfit, and join us for a night filled with music, dancing, and fun! Mark
your calendars now and start planning accordingly. 

? What: the Cupid's Shuffle 

? When: Saturday, February 15th 

? Where: WTS Commons 

? Time: 7 - 9 pm 

?: $5 ($7 at the door)

Who: middle & high school students!! 

? must have the dance policy form turned in before buying a ticket!! Please email Señora Hongell for an
electronic copy or go see her for a hard copy! 

Get excited—it’s going to be an unforgettable evening! Stay tuned for more details. Let’s make it a night to
remember!
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